Dear [Representative/Senator's Name],
I am writing to express my extreme outrage over recent actions taken against essential programs that support millions of Americans. The defunding of Medicaid, the termination of VA contracts, and the firing of VA workers are disgraceful and unacceptable. These actions directly harm veterans, low-income families, seniors, and individuals with disabilities who rely on these programs for their health and well-being.
Additionally, I am deeply concerned about cuts to the Department of Education, which threaten the future of our children and the quality of education in this country. Public education should be strengthened, not weakened, to ensure that every child, regardless of their background, has access to a high-quality education.
Furthermore, I am alarmed by any attempts to undermine or cut Social Security and Medicare. These programs are lifelines for countless Americans, including myself, and must be strengthened—not gutted.
I urge you to take immediate action to:
1. Reinstate VA workers and contracts to ensure our veterans receive the care and services they deserve.
2. Restore full funding to Medicaid to protect vulnerable Americans from losing access to healthcare.
3. Reverse the cuts to the Department of Education and prioritize investment in our nation’s future.
4. Keep your hands off Social Security and Medicare and instead work to strengthen these vital programs.
As my elected representative, your job is to represent me and the best interests of your constituents—not to dismantle the very programs that sustain us. I am watching your decisions closely, and if I am not satisfied with your actions in Congress, my dissatisfaction will be reflected at the ballot box.
I demand that you prioritize the well-being of the American people over corporate interests and political maneuvering. Please respond with your stance on these issues and outline the actions you will take to address these concerns.
Sincerely,
[Your Name]


[Your Name]
[Your Address]
[Your Phone Number]

